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18690 Main St. 
Tuolumne, CA 95379 
(209) 928-4505
09/14/2023
E-733 was on assignment for 21 days assigned to the South Fork Complex.
All new appliances have been installed and I have submitted a new grant to TPPA for attic ventilation and whole house fans. 
Our OTS grant should be completed in October, and we should be able to receive the tools after that. 
October will be prevention month and staff will be conducting annual inspections and preplan updates. 
As of now that is all, if you have any questions, please let me know,
Respectfully, 
Nick Ohler, Fire Chief
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